
COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 

For Immediate Release: 
Onerahtókha/April 23, 2021  

DOH ANNOUNCES WALK-IN COVID-19 VACCINE CLINICS 
CANCELLED; APPOINTMENTS STILL HAPPENING 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Department of Health (DOH) is informing the commu-
nity that the walk-in vaccine clinic scheduled for Saturday, April 24th at the Tsi Snaihne 
Recreation Center has been cancelled due to limited vaccine supply. We apologize for any 
inconvenience. 

Previously scheduled vaccine appointments will proceed as scheduled. If you’ve been 
contacted by the Community Health Department with your appointment date and time, 
please report to your identified vaccine location at the time of your appointment. 

For more information on the Department of Health’s vaccine process, or if you have ques-
tions regarding your eligibility to receive a vaccine, please contact the Community Health 
Program at 613-575-2341 ext. 3220. 


